
From: Britny Miller
To: City Council
Subject: Wise Road Development
Date: Tuesday, August 13, 2019 6:13:23 PM

Hello,
I would like to oppose the proposal to develop the area of Wise and Massillon Roads. I do not
think our city will benefit from this. We need to maintain some acreage for single family
homes. People still want their own space to grow and raise a family. We need to encourage
Green to maintain some agricultural area, and even small areas of acreage is great for families.
Thank you, 
Britny Newell
466 East Caston Road 
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